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Latest news from the “EU Health Workforce Network Update”

Livestreaming on our first workshop

In the framework of the Joint Tender “Support for the health workforce planning and
forecasting expert network”, we organise a workshop entitled “Planning for Health
Professions: how to act on skills needs” on the 6th and 7th of February 2018. We offer
you the opportunity to follow the keynote speeches that are given through
livestreaming. The livestream will commence on the 6th of February at 15:30PM
Brussels Time.

Our keynote speakers are:
Akiko Maeda - OECD
Matt Edwards - UK Ministry of Health
Yves Brand - European Patients’ Forum

If you are interested, please register through this link to receive a reminder and the
link to the livestreaming channel on the day of the event.

Call for interest to receive tailored advice in health workforce
planning has been opened

The “Support for the health workforce planning and forecasting expert network” Joint
Tender published at the http://healthworkforce.eu website a “Call for interest” for EU
Member States to receive tailored advice and guidance in health workforce planning.
The aim of the activity is to sustain cross-country cooperation and provide support to
Member States to increase their knowledge, improve their tools and succeed in
achieving a higher effectiveness in health workforce planning processes and policy.




Do you need improvements in your national/local health workforce planning?
Are you committed to develop your health workforce planning capacity in your

country?
Would you like to have a tailored consultation from experts?

Express your interest for our support in health workforce planning improvements:
here

Find our previous newsletter on our website.
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